
MAY 23,2021 
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order by Pat at 1:33 PM 
 
Pat thanked Mike and Carrie for hosting the tune up clinic and Toni and Bob for hosting 
the meeting. 
 
Meeting was turned over to Arlene: 
 
Arlene read the birthdays and anniversaries for May and June 
 
October meeting minutes were waived 
 
Treasury report was read by Steve Handy:  Opening balance was $4,823.17, Dues 
$75.00, closing balance is $4,898.17.  Certificate of deposit $27,209.56 which makes a 
total of $32,107.73. 
 
Lois stated there was no correspondence  
 
Arlene mentioned that Lucille who is our sunshine lady had a horrible fall and is in a lot 
of pain so please send her prayers and well wishes.  Arlene also mentioned all 
members who are under the weather or are healing, we wish everyone a speedy 
recovery. 
 
Joanne thanked everyone for the cards and sentiments, she is very touched. 
 
Paul Schroll is starting the newsletter so please let him know if you want anything in it. 
 
Paul Adamoff said there were people who expressed interest in membership. 
 
Pat stated that everything is updated on the website so please take a look. 
 
Joanne stated there are hits on Facebook 
 
Meeting was turned back to Pat: 
 
Pat thanked Bill and Martha Downing for the wonderful job that have done on the picnic 
trivia, it really made peoples day during covid. 
 
Pat submitted the forms for the 2021 picnic which will be held on August 8th. 
 
Our next meeting will be held in July. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:12 PM 


